
  
 

 
       

          
        

         
 

       
 

   
        
       
 

     
 

         
           

  
 

      
     

 
      

 
   

 
 
 

 

Regular Board Meeting 
December 20, 2017 

The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by 
President John Zietlow at 6:00 p.m. at Earlville Elementary in Earlville, Iowa. All motions carried 
unanimously unless otherwise noted. Four board members were present. There were six staff 
members present and five visitors present.  The agenda and consent items were approved. 

The board policy series 300 was reviewed and approved. 

The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
Caryn Slaymaker – employed as Van SPED Associate 
Dana Nadermann – employed as Earlville 1-on-1 Associate 

One open enrollment request in was approved. 

The board approved the high school gym floor bid from FLR Saunders in the amount of $88,500.  
The board also approved the high school gym bleacher bid from SAAFE in the amount of 
$69,793. 

The board discussed several possible speakers for the upcoming Academic Excellence Banquet 
which will be held in May. 

The board series 400 will be reviewed in January. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 


